APR 221983

Docket No. 50-312

Sacramento Municipal Utility Di-trict
6201 S Street

Box 15830

Sacramento, California 95813

Attention: Mr. R. J. Rodriguez
Executive Director - Nuclear

Dear Mr. Rodriguez:

Thank you for your letter dated April 8, 1983 in response to our Notice of
Violation dated March 9, 1983.

The corrective actions you have taken and planned will be reviewed during a
future physical security inspection.

Sincerely,

Original sign
L B Norded

LeRoy R. Norderhaug, Chief
Safeguards Branch

cc:
L. G. Schwieger

bee: RSB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Distributed by RV:
State of CA
Resident Inspector
Mr. Martin
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